1.

PUBLIC NOTICE
FOR SAFETY OF BUILDINGS AGAINST EARTHQUAKES

In compliance to the direction of Hon'ble High Court and based on the provisions of
notification dated 24.04.2019 and 10.02.2020 of GNCTD, the General Public of Delhi
is hereby informed that for buildings falling under jurisdiction of DDA:

The structural safety audit is mandatory to be carried out within 6 months by all the
owner(s) / occupier(s) of all high-rise buildings (15m or above), sanctioned before

21.03.2001.

The owner(s) / occupier(s) of the buildings having height less than 15 meters,
sanctioned before 21.03.2001 are also advised to conduct structural safety audit

for their own safety.

For more details visit DDA website, www.dda.org.in/hotlinks.

Director(Bldg) DDA

Please give your feedback on DDA Apps at ) cooiepsy

Please Visit DDA's website: www.dda.org.in or Dial Toll free No. 1800110332



